







Welcome to 4th Grade!

Dear 4th Grader.

Welcome to 4th grade! This coming school year we will be team teaching. Each teacher will have their own homeroom for ELA and then students will switch between other teachers for math, science, and social studies. We are so happy to have you in our classes and look forward to getting to know you in September.

There are a few things we would like you to think about this summer. The most important math skill you need for next year is to memorize your multiplication, addition, and subtraction facts through 12. Please practice these if you are weak in these areas.

To help you come prepared to school on the first day, we have included the supply list below:

- 1. 4 packs of #2 pencils (PRE-SHARPENED) 3 to keep at school, 1 to keep at home
- 2. Erasers (BLOCKS NOT TIPS)
- 3. 1 package of colored pencils
- 4. 1 package of crayons (UP TO 24 COUNT)
- 5. 2 fat glue sticks (NO SCENTED STICKS PLEASE)
- 6. Expo Markers (DRY ERASE) 2-4 any color
- 7. 1 pair of child scissors
- 8. 2 highlighters (1 YELLOW, 1 LIGHT COLOR OF YOUR CHOICE)
- 9. 5 Composition Books (BLACK)
- 10. Earbuds or headphones with name on it

EARBUDS ARE REQUIRED BY THE FIRST WEEK-WE WILL CONTACT YOU IF THEY DON'T COME IN TO SEE HOW WE CAN HELP GET YOUR CHILD THIS ITEM.

11. FOLDERS: Label all folders with your child's name and the subject as indicated below.

1 Yellow (Science)

1 Red (ELA) 1 Black (5.5.)

1 Green (MATH)

(NOTE: ALL FOLDERS MUST BE A SOLID COLOR; PLEASE BUY PLASTIC FOLDERS.)

- 12.1 pencil sharpener (THAT COLLECTS SHAVINGS)
- 13, a case for other supplies that will remain in the desk
- 14. a soft pencil pouch to carry supplies through classroom rotations
- 15.1 pack of styluses (for Chromebook use)
- 16. Reusable, up to 20 oz., twist capped water bottle (larger bottles will not fit in our holders)

*A daily planner will be provided for all students

DATES TO REMEMBER:

Open House: Wednesday, September 25th (time TBD)

Early Release & Parent Teacher Conferences: October 31st Early Release; November 26th PT Conf.

Have a safe and relaxing summer. For questions or concerns please email us.

See you in September!

Sincerely, The 4th Grade Team

Mrs. Berger bberger@wallkillcsd.k12.ny.us

Mr. Miller jmiller@wallkillcsd.k12.ny.us

Mrs. Mistretta pmistretta@wallkillcsd.k12.ny.us

Mrs. Rawlins Irawlins@wallkillcsd.k12.ny.us

Mrs. Warren jwarren@wallkillcsd.k12.ny.us